Hanover Public Schools

Matthew A. Ferron
Superintendent of Schools

Deborah St. IvesAssistant Superintendent



Thomas R. Raab, Ed.D. Business Manager

Beverly SheaDirector of Pupil Personnel
Services

LETTER OF ASSURANCE

This letter pertains to the **Coordinated Program Review Report of Findings** in the area of **English Learner Education**, issued to the Hanover Public School District by the Department of Elementary and Secondary Education on September 2, 2014.

In order to make the findings in this report available to staff, parent advisory groups and the general public, the following steps will be taken;

- 1. The findings in this report will be reviewed with the Hanover School Committee in a televised, public forum on October 8, 2014.
- 2. The report will be posted on the district website.
- 3. The report will be reviewed with staff in each school building in the district.

Once the district's Corrective Action Plan has been reviewed and approved by the Department of Elementary and Secondary Education, all approved or ordered corrective action will be implemented by the Hanover Public Schools by the approved or ordered dates of completion.

Matthew A. Ferron, Superintendent of Schools

Date

William C. Marriner, School Committee

Chairperson

9/29/14 Date